
             

“Western Water” Incursion. 

Thank you to Alice from the ‘Western Water Education 

Program’ for coming to our school to teach us about the 

water cycle in the Junior Classes. In the Senior classes, 

student’s learnt about the importance of drinking tap/tank 

water and it is free! It is a much better/healthier 

alternative to store bought drink products.  

 

  

CONGRATULATIONS FOUNDATION STUDENTS ON YOUR 

FIRST 100 DAYS OF SCHOOL!!!!! 

The Foundation children came to school dressed up in costumes of what they 

wish to be when they leave school. We had a florist, ballerinas, police, bakers, 

tradies and chefs just to name a few! 
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